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Dear Parents: 
 

Welcome to the month of September. First, we must say a big 
welcome back to our Small Blessings Family. 
 

Happy Birthday to all of our students born in the month of 
September. We wish our graduates the very best in their new school.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Our children have all moved on to new groups. Enclosed, you will 

find your child’s new group name, teacher, and curriculum overview for 
the school year.  Parents, you will receive a daily schedule plan of 
activities.  This will inform you of your child’s daily schedule.  

 
This month we honor our Grandparents. On Friday, September 05, 2025, 
we will be having our Grandparents’ celebration.  
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We are encouraging our Grandparents to come out and read a story to 
our children. You will be receiving more information about this activity on 
the coming days. 
 
We are encouraging all our parents to dress our children according to the 
weather.   
 
Please remember to check in and out your child via the Brightwheel 
application. 
 
Once again, on behalf of the Small Blessings family, we wish our children 
all the best for the new school year. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Director 
Small Blessings Child Care Center 


